
 6/25/25 CGB 

Are you an Emergency Department Registered Nurse  
with at least six months of experience who  

serves in the Triage role at least on a casual basis? 

 
Would you be interested in participating in a research study on the 
relationship between nursing empathy and triage decision-making? 

As a participant in this study, you will be asked to complete an online 
survey. It will take 10-15 minutes to complete the survey. 

You may be eligible to participate if you meet the following criteria: 

• You are an Emergency Department Registered Nurse with at least six 
months of clinical experience 

• You serve in the triage role in the Emergency Department at least on a 
casual basis 

• You can read and speak English 

Participants who fully complete the survey are eligible for a $5.00 electronic Amazon 
gift card incentive. You will also be entered into a drawing for either a $100.00 

electronic Amazon gift card or one of two $50.00 Starbucks electronic gift cards. 

To participate in this study, click or paste this link: 
https://uncg.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_czKAbVcwVOCZSOq 

or scan this QR code: 

                   
 

Chris Barnes, a PhD candidate in the UNC-Greensboro School of Nursing,  
is conducting this study and can be contacted at cgbarnes@uncg.edu 

   for any questions or additional information.   
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